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General Comment

I am 56, quadriplegic, and was always given electronic button devices that never worked reliably
(skipping ahead, clicking unpredictably). Ultimately, I rely on others to physically cast ballots with and
for me. Now come states like Texas where I live that want to impose more requirements and even
potential criminal penalties on assistants who I rely on, further limit or eliminate curbside voting, and
expand requirements to vote by mail. For people with disabilities, just getting out of bed and going out
into life is burdensome – adding more obstacles in order to exercise their constitutional right to vote will
certainly result in lost voters, disenfranchised people with disabilities. This must not happen. This will not
happen.




